
From the Provincial Sub-Prior in Charge – Very Eminent Knight Alan Pierce, J.P.


Preceptory Registrars


Great Officers


Knights of the Province


23 June 2021


Brother Knights


Further to the letter from R.E. Kt. Ryan William, K.C.T., Great Vice-Chancellor, 
advising that the Most Eminent and Supreme Grand Master has appointed me 
to be Provincial Prior for Cheshire and North Wales, I am delighted to tell you 
that E.Kt. Peter John Butler, P.Dep.Gt. Swd. B, Provincial Vice-Chancellor, has 
accepted my invitation to be my Provincial Sub-Prior.


Peter has worked extremely hard on behalf of the Province since his 
appointment as Provincial Vice-Chancellor by R.E. Kt. Tony Mathie, and I have 
no doubt that he will continue to do so in his new role.


My Best Wishes to all Knights of the Province


Yours in the Bonds of the Order


            Alan Pierce

V.E.Kt. Alan Pierce, J.P.


Provincial Sub-Prior in Charge 


Provincial Prior Nominate

Provincial Priory of 

Cheshire and North Wales


